
 

 

   

  

 

 
12th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Children  
 

KS1/ Reception  MUSICIAN OF THE YEAR  
 
It is time to ask our musicians to enter Banwell Primary School’s ‘Musician of the Year’ 
competition.  It will take place on Wednesday 19th March 2025. Results will be given on Friday 
21st March 2025. 
 

We are looking for children from Penguin and Starfish class who would like to enter the 
competition – either singing acapella / accompanied or playing a musical instrument.   
 
If your child would like to enter, whether as a solo or in a group with others, please email the school 
office on office@banwell.extendlearning.org and include the following information;  
  
• Child / children who will be performing.   
• Title of the song / piece of music. 
• What instrument they will be playing (voice or instrument …etc).    
  
It is important that your child is prepared for the competition, has been able to rehearse their 
performance at home and brings their music / instruments to school on the day.  
 
In order to allow us to gather a list of performers and ensure we have all accompanying 
music…etc, the closing date for entries will be Friday 7th March 2025.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Sarah Dockerty 

Music Subject Lead  

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 
Headteacher: Mrs C Pocock 

 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498   

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 
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